
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and    
Foreign Trade 
 
Administrative Building 
Kingstown, Bay St. 
Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, W.I. 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

THE GOVERNMENT OF DOMINICA PLEDGES SUPPORT TOWARDS DISASTER RELIEF 

ASSISTANCE 

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES, July 17, 2024 – On Tuesday, 16th July 2024 Dominica’s 

Prime Minister, Honourable Roosevelt Skerrit pledged a contribution of $1,000,000 to St. Vincent 

and the Grenadines to aid the recovery efforts post Hurricane Beryl. 

At the press briefing held at the Argyle International Airport, Hon. Roosevelt Skerrit emphasised 

the DIRE situation, stressing that there is a need for collective effort amongst the people of Saint 

Vincent and the Grenadines to adopt a common goal of working together. Hon. Roosevelt Skerrit 

also articulated the urgent need to advocate against climate change, expressing the climate 

injustice affecting the Caribbean. 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade on behalf of the Government of Saint Vincent 

and the Grenadines expresses sincere appreciation to the Government and People of the 

Commonwealth of Dominica. 

-End- 

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade at 

telephone number 784-456-2060 
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